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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Welcome to Term 3!   
This term is set to be a busy one with Tree Planting, Riverland Choir Concert, 
SAPSASA Athletics, School Photos, STEM Day at Loxton North, two Riverlinx Camps, 
Barmera Expo, Patch Theatre and Mini Relay for Life; as well as all of the classroom 
learning activities and experiences that occur at our wonderful school.  We will be 
looking for volunteers to assist with some of these major events for our school, so 
please look out for calls of support within the Newsletter.  
This term, we have two Student Free Days scheduled for Friday 17th August and 
Monday 20th August which will enable staff to continue work within our Visible 
Learning journey, and meet with other teachers across the Partnership to 
collaboratively moderate student work.  This year, we also have a School Closure Day 
scheduled on Friday 7th September for the Adelaide Show.   
For the majority of this term, we have an óold but newô student attending our school, and 
I would like to extend a big welcome back to Alana Bilske and her parents Sandy and 
Colin. It is wonderful to have you as a part of the KOMPS Community for the time that 
you are here. J We also have Miss. Roberts teaching for additional time in the ELA 
Classroom throughout the week, and some small classroom timetable changes. 
At the end of last term we had our BINGO fundraiser with a total of $900 raised to 
support the school.  A proportion of these funds will be used to support Campbell 
Marksôs selection in the State Basketball Team, competing in Darwin in Week 4.  This 
money, including a donation from the school, will be used to assist the Marks family 
with costs associated with the purchase of uniforms, travel and accommodation for the 
week-long event. Thanks to all families for your donation of raffle prizes, sandwiches 
and sweets to support the event, and for your participation in the evening ï it was a 
great success with a couple of KOM attendees winning some money and one in 
particular nearly getting there but not quite! J   
 

 

Wishing you a great fortnight,        Natalie Coote 
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  DATES TO REMEMBER 

AUGUST 2018 
¶ Tuesday 7 ï Governing Council 

meeting 

¶ Wednesday 8 ï Choir rehearsal 

¶ Wednesday 8 ï Choir concert at 
Chaffey Theatre  

 

AUGUST 2018 
¶ Friday 10 - SAPSASA Athletics 

¶ Friday 17 ð Student Free Day 

¶ Monday 20 - Student Free Day 

¶ Tuesday 28 ï Patch Theatre R-5 

 

AUGUST 2018 
¶ Thursday 30 ï Riverlinx camp 

¶ Friday 31 ï Renmark West Primary 

 

&------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Please remember to inform 
the school of any planned 
or unplanned student 
absences.   
This may be a written, 
verbal or phone 
explanation prior to, or ôon 
the dayõ and a follow up 
note in your childõs 
message book/diary the 
next day.   
This will help the school to 
maintain accurate records. 
 
Our 2018 Attendance target 

is 96% or greater 
 

Week 9 Term 2 Average 
attendance rate 95% 
 
Week 10 Term 2 Average 
attendance rate 91.7% 
 
Our average attendance 
so far this year is 92.6% 

 

 

 
          

http://www.komps.sa.edu.au/
http://www.facebook.com/kingston-on-murrayps
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://danieladamfreeman.files.wordpress.com/2014/05/responsibility.jpg&imgrefurl=https://danieladamfreeman.wordpress.com/2014/05/03/individual-responsibility/&docid=GhC0IgvuXar5dM&tbnid=iBSmaV6fFBpl-M:&w=700&h=355&bih=889&biw=1951&ved=0ahUKEwjUu7ng1N7PAhVbVWMKHRFnCOIQMwhpKC0wLQ&iact=mrc&uact=8
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Welcome back to Term 3.  We had a lovely 
morning with lots of children and celebrating 
Will's 4th birthday.  We read "Those Pesky 
Rabbits" and made finger puppet rabbits.  We 
danced to our favourite songs and then went 
and had a play on the school playground. 
Playgroup runs each Tuesday of the school 
term 9-11am.  ALL WELCOME for a gold coin 
donation and a piece of fruit. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1 August ð 3:00 p.m. 
Thursday 16 August ð 2:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 29 August ð 3:00 p.m. 
Thursday 13 September ð 2:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 26 September ð 3:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club will run from 8:20 ð 8:30 

each morning in the Admin kitchen.  A 

double bell will ring to signify that it is 

open ð late comers will have to try the 

next day! 

Homework Club will be available in the 

Library every afternoon from 3:15-3:30pm, 

for any students requiring assistance with 

reading or their homework. 

 

 

 

 

BILBY LEARNING AREA NEWS 
 

Choir news 
 

/ƻǳƭŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƻƛǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƘƻƛǊ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ 
ς ōƭŀŎƪ Ǉŀƴǘǎ ƴƻǘ ƭŜƎƎƛƴƎǎΣ ǎƻŎƪǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƘƻŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƭƻǳǊŜŘ 
ǊƻǳƴŘ ƴŜŎƪ ¢-ǎƘƛǊǘ ǘƻ ǎƘƻǿ aǊǎ .ŜǾŀƴ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ƻǳǊ 5ǊŜǎǎ 

wŜƘŜŀǊǎŀƭ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ уǘƘ ƻŦ !ǳƎǳǎǘΦ 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NTED  

 
Á Plastic bottles for worm widdle 

Á Plastic packing tape for an Art/Technology activity 

Á Tins with metal lid for Riverlinx and recycling 

Á Cardboard boxes ie. cereal boxes 
 

 
 

 
 

STEM 
CAMP 

 

On the 15th of July, Caden and I went to Mylor in 
Adelaide for the STEM camp.  When we arrived at the 
camp site, Caden and I checked in and then said 
goodbye to our parents.  After we said goodbye, a 
youth adviser showed us our rooms.  A youth adviser 
is basically your teacher for the week. Our youth 
adviser was a girl and her name was Bree, she was 
awesome.  After we put our bags down we did some 
science experiments like clouds in a bottle and a lava 
lamp in a bottle. On the second day, our group went 
to an aquarium and learnt about the Murray Cod and 
other fish. On the third day, we went to a Pharmacy 
and saw how the medicine was made.  On the last day 
we went to University of South Australia and learnt 
about Robots. It was great meeting new people.  J 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjokMabrezVAhVIO7wKHaeuACgQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/purplelearning/the-homework-club/&psig=AFQjCNF19jI5BrN9cEFI-eo5fcK46v_ZNg&ust=1503543237981282
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KOMPS DISPOSITIONS 
Throughout Term 3, the staff and students have been working hard on establishing five Dispositions that 
will transform the learning and mindset of all students at Kingston-on-Murray Primary School.  These have 
been developed with a clear focus on Visible Learning and supporting students to establish a positive 
learning mindset.  The Dispositions identified by the school community as most important are Self-
Managing, Persistent, Optimistic, Challenge and Questioning.  We have utilised Transformers as a 
representation of each Disposition that will assist to transform student learning.  The first Disposition that 
we will talk about is Optimism, with the students focused on being like Bumblebee in three key areas: 
 
 
 

- I can approach my learning with a positive attitude 
- I can put in effort and expect to achieve my learning goals 
- I can work as a part of a team to achieve success in learning 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

      We encourage you to talk to your child/ren about these dispositions and link them 
       to their learning at school and home. Stay tuned for an introduction of rest of our 
Transformers within the Newsletter, or come and see our Admin and Classroom displays. 

 

 

 

 
 

SAPSASA Soccer  
 

On the last week of Term 2, Campbell and I went 

down to Adelaide to compete in SAPSASA Soccer 

which went for four days, (Monday to Thursday). This 

meant we had to play 2-3 games a day which made all 

of us quite tired. 

After the whole carnival our team had managed to get 

5 wins, 5 losses and 1 draw which meant we were 7th 

on the ladder. 

Campbell also got the best                                                

and fairest with 12 votes                                               

over the whole week. 

It was fun. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

WANTED  
 

Á Plastic bottles for worm widdle 

Á Plastic packing tape for an Art/Technology activity 

Á Tins with metal lid for Riverlinx and recycling 

Á Cardboard boxes ie. cereal boxes 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To support the safety and wellbeing of all students at the 
school, I am requesting that parents/carers collect their 
children by physically entering the school grounds, or 
meeting students at the front walking gate and 
accompanying them to their cars. 
Students will be directed to use the path to exit the 
school grounds at the end of the day, and will be 
discouraged from walking through the carpark at these 
times. 
I would also like to request that parents no longer use 
the carpark within the school grounds during these busy 
times.  Due to an increase in staff at the school this year 
our carpark is quite full, made worse during drop-off and 
pickup when used by the school community.   
The school and Governing Council are currently 
investigating having the surfacing next to the kerb at the 
front of the school improved, to ensure that there are no 
divets in the walking path on the side of the road. 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINGSTON - ON- MURRAY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 

 

Wednesday 25 JUly  2018                             page 4  

 

SAPSASA Basketball 
On Thursday the 5th of July we had a SAPSASA Basketball. We teamed up with Loxton 
North and Moorook Primary School. When we arrived at Loxton outdoor basketball courts 
we met students from the other schools that we are going to high school with next year. I 
b`mÕs qdldladq dudqxnmd vd ok`xdc, but I remember our first game was against Waikerie 
`mc vd vnm. Wg`sÕr qd`kkx `mmnxhmf hr sg`s vd ad`s sgdl, but they won Div 2! We came 
joint second with another school. I had heaps of fun. 

By Campbell   Yr 7     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to Taylor Ogle and Riley Mader for being voted in as 
SRC representatives for the Echidna Learning Area, and Hope 

Lyons and Jarrod May voted in as SRC representatives for the Bilby 
Learning Area, for Terms 3 & 4, 2018.  These four students will join 

Student Leaders, Campbell and Brooke to form the Student 
Representative Council for the remainder of the year. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

READING CERTIFICATES 
Wesley  Marks  ð 50 nights  

Lillian McKinnon  ð 100 nights  

 

TRANSFORMER AWARDS 
 

Lanie ς Bumble bee 

Trent ς Jazz 

Rylee ς Optimus  Prime 

Grace ς Sideswipe 

Hope ς Prowl   

 

 
 

Taylor  Ogle and Lillian  McKinnon 
 

Intervention  Homework 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 AWARDS  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

  

Some other things you can do are: 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES AND EVENTS 

 

 

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΣ Yhat{ ǿƛƭƭ Ƙƻǎǘ ǘƘŜ 

aƛƴƛ wŜƭŀȅ ŦƻǊ [ƛŦŜ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ 

с
ǘƘ
 {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊΦ  ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ 

ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ 

ǿƛǘƘ {ǘΦ WƻǎŜǇƘǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

.ŀǊƳŜǊŀΣ hǳǊ [ŀŘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wƛǾŜǊΣ 

/ƻōŘƻƎƭŀ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ 

ǘƘŜ wƛǾŜǊƭŀƴŘ {ǇŜŎƛŀƭ {ŎƘƻƻƭΦ 

 

 

 

 

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƘƛŘŘŜƴ ǘŀƭŜƴǘΚ  !ǊŜ 
ȅƻǳ ŀ ŘŜƳƻƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƻƻƭΚ 
¢ƘŜ .ŜǊǊƛ 5ŜƳƻƴǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ 
ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǎǿƛƳƳŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ŀǊŜ ōǊŜŀƪƛƴƎ 
IŀȅŘŜƴ {ǘƻŜŎƪŜƭΩǎ ǊŜŎƻǊŘǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƻǾŜ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƛƴ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƴƛƎƘǘΗ 

We are currently looking for parent 
volunteers to make Cakes / Slices / Muffins 

for sale on the day, to assist with catering for 
lunch, and to help with supervision of 
studen ts walking. If you are available �² 
please see Natalie as soon as possible.  

.ŜǊǊƛ 5ŜƳƻƴǎ {ǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ /ƭǳō ƛǎ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎ 

ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƻǊκŎƻŀŎƘ ŦƻǊ ƻƴŜ ƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƴƛƎƘǘǎ ŀ ǿŜŜƪΦ  ! Ǉŀǎǎƛƻƴ 

ŦƻǊ ǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎΣ ǎƻƳŜ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ όǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ 

ƘŜƭǇ ȅƻǳ ǳǇǎƪƛƭƭύΣ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ƪƛŘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ǇƻƭƛŎŜ 

ŎƭŜŀǊŀƴŎŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘΦ  /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƻǳǊ Ŏƭǳō ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ {ƻƴƛŀ 

ŀǘ ōŜǊǊƛǎǿƛƳƳƛƴƎŎƭǳōϪȅŀƘƻƻΦŎƻƳΦŀǳ 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjG4dzGzoTbAhWEW7wKHcwrCJoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.cancercouncil.com.au/event/relay-for-life-forbes-2018/&psig=AOvVaw39rKc6OsTjcdLjZuRFFLCP&ust=1526367015086733
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjG4dzGzoTbAhWEW7wKHcwrCJoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.cancercouncil.com.au/event/relay-for-life-forbes-2018/&psig=AOvVaw39rKc6OsTjcdLjZuRFFLCP&ust=1526367015086733

